
Dear Parents 
  
Greetings from GG International School! 

 

The school is in the process of uploading recorded sessions by our experts for the students. 

We request you to kindly follow the instructions given below to access the recorded session 

on Google classroom: 

 

1. Invitation to Google classroom will be shared on your registered email id 

2. Read the message and click Join. 

3. The window for Google classroom will open 

4. Click on Classwork 

5. Select the subjects and click on the  recorded video to watch. 

 

We request you to mail us in case of any query. 

 

 

Dear Parents 

  

Greetings from GG International School! 

 

Please find the link to recorded session on Hind poem - Saakhi conducted by our expert Ms 

Atinder Oberoi for students of Grade 10th    

 

Assignment Guidelines – Scanned note of the above topic to be written by students in class 

work. 

  
 We request you to go through the following guidelines before watching the recorded session: 

1. Recorded sessions are conducted by expert faculty to aid the self-study sessions of 

students. We expect board students to spend at least 2 hours each day on self-study.  

2. After watching the recorded sessions, students are expected to read the chapter from 

prescribed textbook. 

3. Self-study assignments are as given below –  

Writing work question and answer exercise from scanned notes given with the video as 

attachment  

4. Self-assessment can be done through solving exercises, worksheets, writing notes and 

solving problems at the end of the chapter. 

5. Students can work on their queries by reviewing the recorded session wand working on 

exercises once again. 

6. Recorded sessions shared with students will not be repeated in class.  

7. The work assigned to student will be assessed by respective subject teachers once 

the school reopens, which will also be a part of the internal assessment.  

Parents are requested to ensure that the student completes the tasks assigned within the 

allotted time frame on a daily basis.  

We request to kindly acknowledge the receipt of the above mail.  

 


